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;

Dairyland Power Cooperative !
ATTN: Mr. J. W. Taylor :

General Manager ;

2615 East Avenue - South i
la Crosse, WI 54601 :

Gentlemen: j

The next Systematic Assessment of License Performance (SALP) for the La Crosse
Boiling Water Reactor (LACBWR) was scheduled to be prepared after October,
1987. However, due to the permanent shutdown of the plant on April 30, 1987,
the LACBWR SALP 7 for assessment period July 1986 through October 1987 is being !

cancelled. The NRC has determined that an assessment of your performance for ,

that period would lack meaning because the plant has terminated operation.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rule of Practice," Part 2, I
tTitle 10 Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in

the NRC's Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required at this time; however, siwuld you have any {
questions concerning this matter, we would be pleased to discuss them with ;

you.

Sincerely,
Original signed by i

L Bert Davie ;

A. Bert Davis |
Regional Administrator

cc: J. Parkyn, Plant Superintendent
DCD/DCB (RIDS) :

Licensing Fee Management Branch !
Resident Inspector, RIII ;

Peter B. Erickson, LPM /NRR i

Virgil Kanable, Chief |

Boiler Section i

Charles Thompson, Chairman I

Wisconsin Public Service !
Commission !

'Spark Burmaster, Coulee
Region Energy Coalition

R. I. Braund (SLO),
WI Div. of Emergency Government

Lawrence J. McDonnell, Chief -

Radiation Protection Section 8e01200215BBg0hWI Department of Health and PDR ADOCK O pg
Social Services, Division G 3d " gof Health 7p
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